T) TheirCar

Week 7 and 8 brought some fun
indoor and outdoor play as the
students enjoyed their time at OSHC.

Sia and Sonny participated in a
gardening activity using egg cartons.
They scooped out the soil and added it
to the cartons on the trolley, soon after
Sai and Sonny added the grass seeds fo
the soil, then water was added to help
them start growing.

Efienne and Educator Ines bonded by
having verbal conversations when Ines
started signing Row, Row, Row your boat,
Etienne enjoyed the movements as he
rowed with Ines and tried signing along.

Mali and Michael were playing on the
tframpoline when they wanted the
exercise ball on, they pretended it was
dangerous and tried avoiding it while
jumping.

Sarah, Summer and Brianna all enjoy
playing with the dolls and ponies with the
castle and doll house. While playing they
learnt to share by using the social story as
a reminder, this showed they were
socially responsible and had respect for
the environment.

Yarrabah OSHC Newsletter

Term 3 Week 9

SERVICE INFORMATION
School days: 3pm- 6pm
School holidays: 7am — épm

Website:
www.theircare.com.au/contact/

Phone number: 0476 004 524

Places available for OSHC!
Holidays

The Yarrabah Holiday Program is fast
approaching and in order to ensure
appropriate staffing levels, we need all
bookings to be made by Friday 13th of
September. If you haven't booked yet,
please contact Rebekah on 0476 004 524 to
secure your place. We are looking forward in
sharing so many fun experiences.

Medical Conditions Policy: Any child that is
diagnosed with a medical condition such as
asthma, epilepsy, anaphylaxis etc. must supply a
medical action plan to the OSHC service prior to
the child commencing at the service. The
Educational and Care Regulations require all
children’s services have these documents in
place before the child attends to ensure that staff
are aware of how to appropriately care for the
child and their medical needs. Parents are
required to supply a medical action plan that has
been completed by a doctor no more than 12
months old. If any prescribed medication is noted
on the medical plan, this must also be provided to
the service prior to the child commencing at the
program. The medication needs to be provided
in its original packaging with the child’s name
and dosage required clearly stated. Once the
plan has been provided, the Educational Leader,
Rebekah, will contact the family to ensure that a
risk minimisation plan is completed which seeks to
minimise any risks associated with the child’s
medical condition. If you wish to read the policy
in full it is available at the OSHC service, or
alternatively please feel free to contact the staff
at the service.




